
Completing our Water Cycle, Securing our Future

Visit utc.purewatersd.org or contact  
purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-UTC-PWSD  
(833-882-7973) with questions about the  
City of San Diego Pure Water Program and the  
Morena Northern Pipelines and Tunnels project.

This information is available in alternative formats upon request.

February 2023

YOUR WATER SERVICE 
WILL BE TEMPORARILY 

TURNED OFF

Visit morena.purewatersd.org or contact  
purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-667-7973 with 
questions about the City of San Diego Pure Water 
Program and the Morena Conveyance South & Middle 
and Morena Conveyance Bike Lanes project.

This information is available in alternative formats upon request.

April 2023

Morena Conveyance South & Middle 
and Morena Conveyance Bike Lanes

Nearby construction of the Morena Conveyance 
South & Middle and Morena Conveyance Bike Lanes 
project, part of Pure Water San Diego, will require 
your water service to be temporarily turned off. 
Water service will not be available throughout the 
shutoff time; please plan accordingly.

Shutoff Timeframe: 
Sunday, April 16 at 9 p.m. through Monday,  
April 17 at 5 a.m.

How your neighborhood may be impacted:
• Access to homes, businesses and for emergency 

vehicles will be maintained at all times. 

• In some areas, temporary “No Parking” signs 
are posted at least 72 hours before work begins. 
Vehicles in violation of signs may be towed. 

• For public and construction crew safety, please 
follow all traffic control, including lane closures  
and detours, and posted signage.

About Pure Water San Diego:
Pure Water San Diego is the City of San Diego’s phased, 
multi-year program that will provide nearly half of San 
Diego’s water supply locally by 2035. The Pure Water 
San Diego Program will use proven water purification 
technology to clean recycled water to produce safe, 
high-quality drinking water. The Program offers a 
cost-effective investment for San Diego’s water needs 
and will provide a reliable, sustainable water supply.


